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- The team will be leaving on the 13th and back on the 23rd 
- Commissioning today at both Worship Services 
- Prayer after the worship services at the Winchester Hall 
- For the team engagement with children of missionaries to be a 

meaningful one 
- For the retreat with TEAM staff to be a time of renewal and rest 
- That the trip will not be affected by the current global spread of 

the coronavirus 
- That family visits and engagements of the mission team be a 

time of listening 
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